From:

Nancy Claytor <nancyclaytor@neo.rr.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 15, 2021 8:48 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Kimble

Dear Council - -

My address is 1807 Sawgrass Drive in the Mayfair Lakes allotment. Please keep Kimble for the trash company.

They are very helpful & have never had a problem with their service.

Cheaper isn't better!!!

Please keep Kimble!!

Thank you Nancy Claytor

From:

Ralph Mosser <ralphmosser@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, February 15, 2021 5:13 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Keep Kimble

I and so many others would like to keep Kimble as our trash company they do a great job I have no problems, I don't want Republic they were terrible!

Ralph Mosser

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From:

Debby Berkshire < DebbyBerkshire@mbc95.org>

Sent:

Monday, February 15, 2021 2:43 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Trash changes

Please don't change to Republic. Had them years ago and it was always a headache. The company I work for had them and got rid of them because there was always a problem.

Please keep Kimble we have never had a problem with them and have had excellent service with them. Remember, just because they are the "cheapest" doesn't mean they are the best choice.

Thank you, Debra Berkshire 4501 Gardenia Drive

From:

Robin Hellenthal <fishrhell1@msn.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 15, 2021 12:35 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Trash service

Dear members of City Council,

Please reconsider the Kimble contract. I would gladly pay an additional dollar to keep their excellent service. Many times I have contacted Kimble to ask if they will take various items in our weekly trash service and I have always been connected with someone who is knowledgeable and kind. Their customer service is fantastic!

As for the trash pick up, we never have an issue with toppled over trash bins or bins left in the middle of the driveway. Kimble is very conscientious about leaving the bins in the proper place and will pick up trash that accidentally falls on the ground.

I ask that you do whatever it takes to keep Kimble as our trash provider for the City of Green.

Sincerely, Robin Hellenthal Green resident

Get Outlook for Android

From:

Heather Anderson < heatherdawna@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 15, 2021 12:06 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Trash contract

I seen in the paper that you had opened up bids for trash removal. I am a council member for the Village of Lakemore and used to live in Green. Even though I no longer live there I still have ties to the community and my daughter still goes to Green H.S. I can't tell you what you should do but I can tell you how many complaints we received about our trash service with Republic. Namely that trash and recycling is not picked up and when our Village Administrator calls and asks why she is always told that the truck broke down but they do not send out a replacement truck and the trash sits till the following week. The other thing you may want to investigate is what materials they accept for recycling. For us it is only plastics. I know Kimble does paper/cardboard and glass along with the plastics. You may be paying less but you are getting a lower standard of service and you will get more complaints from your constituents. Our contract with Republic ends in 2022 and we are counting down the days till it is over. While I have no dog in the fight I hope you can at least see I still want what is best for my friends that still live there and to save you from future headaches. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (330)622-2933. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely, Heather Anderson

Village of Lakemore Council Member

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From:

Katrina Polos <kalcorn1104@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 1:59 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Trash and Recycling Services in Green

To whom this concerns,

I'm writing this email today concerning Kimble vs Republic Waste trash and Recycling services. We're truly happy with the service that Kimble Trash and Recycling is providing us. We've only lived in Green for 1.5 years but a life long visitor to many family members here. We've had Republic Waste before we moved here for approximately 15 years and they have caused us way to many upsets. From not picking up any of the trash/recycling some weeks. To only taking half of the carts at the road. They've also not picked up on scheduled days and expected home owners to know day changes for a period of time. Not reliable.

Having Kimble for the past 1.5yrs has been a great experience, would really enjoy weekly recycling pick up but I WOULD give that up to keep Kimble and pay the \$1 more for more respectful and responseable services.

Best regards,

The Polos Family

From:

Elizabeth Pelfrey <pelfreye04@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 1:15 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Residential trash contract

Hello,

Word is out that the city put the residential trash contract out for bid and or current Kimble, was not the low bidder. Kimble has been the most reliable and thorough waste hauler we have ever had. We would like the city to consider leaving Kimble in place. I think we all have heard the horror stories from the customers of the low bidder. I seriously doubt council will have considered it a good when the complaints come rolling in.

This household is in favor of keeping Kimble.

Elizabeth Pelfrey 241 Gunarh Dr. Akron, OH 44319

Sent from my iPad

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 12:01 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Kimble vs. Republic

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 12:00:27 PM

To: John & Karen < jndoc777@att.net>
Subject: Re: Kimble vs. Republic

Thank you for sharing your thoughts.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: John & Karen < jndoc777@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:53:56 AM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org <council@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Kimble vs. Republic

#### To our Council Members

My husband and I live on Ridgedale Drive. We would like to express our opinions about changing trash service companies. We lived here years ago when Republic provided the service here in Green. We also own a rental property in Barberton. We were less than satisfied with Republic as our own carrier and our renters in Barberton have expressed numerous times how unhappy they were with Republic's services. They said that the trash was never picked up on the day it was scheduled to be picked up. They left a mess and charged many "extras" as well. Barberton has recently changed carriers and the renters are much happier with their new Kimble service.

We, too, are very pleased with our Kimble service here in Green. We do not want Republic back as our service provider. I also remember several times this winter seeing on the news that Republic would not be picking up that day due to inclement weather. Kimble has never delayed service due to weather. Kimble's trucks operate on Natural Gas also which is better for our environment. The trucks have cleaner emissions and run quieter.

If you have not already done so, you should take a look at the Facebook post in the City of Green Group regarding the trash provider contract. It is eye-opening to see that there is not even one post in the whole thing favorable to Republic. Every post is asking council to KEEP KIMBLE. This is a testament to their great service. Many also commented that they would rather pay the extra dollar a month to keep Kimble. We think that the citizens of Green should have a say in this because WE are the ones paying for it. If the residents want to keep Kimble because of better service, then their voices should be heard and followed even if Kimble costs slightly more. Again, this is OUR service and WE are paying for it. Our representatives should be listening to us. This contract being for an extended time period is also good reason to go with the superior service of Kimble vs. the inferior service and additional costs of Republic. It's too long to have to be unhappy with a provider that doesn't live up to expectations.

When you ran for office to represent the people in our city, it was our expectation that you would listen to our concerns and opinions. We trust that you will make good on that expectation. Here is your chance to prove it. We want to keep Kimble as our service provider. Please express our voice to council members and vote in favor of Kimble.

Thank you.

John and Karen Dougherty

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:58 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: KEEP KIMBLE

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:57:27 AM

To: GM K <gmkabb@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: KEEP KIMBLE

Thank you for sharing comments.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: GM K <gmkabb@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 6:46:58 PM

To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofgreen.org>; Valerie Wolford <communications@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: KEEP KIMBLE

I strongly support keeping Kimble as our trash collector. If you look at the posts on Facebook, lots of folks from Green love Kimble!!! Instead of making the decision yourselves, why not send out a questionnaire to all of the residents regarding Kimble, costs, wants, and needs as well as soliciting info about our previous collector, as I know there were Many complaints, that's why we switched!!! Now we are contemplating returning to them???? Greer & Ellery Langkamp

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:57 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Keep Kimble

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:56:04 AM To: Jake Stetler < jakestetler@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Keep Kimble

Thank you for sharing your experience and comments.

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Jake Stetler < jakestetler@gmail.com> Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 4:13:28 PM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org <council@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Keep Kimble

To whom it may concern,

Kimble is the preferred trash and recycling hauler. I've lived on Wise Rd for 10 years and cannot remember a time when we have had trouble with our trash collection service.

I grew up on Jarvis Rd, right on the border of Green. My mother still lives in that house. Republic handles her trash pickup and I can't count on two hands the number of times they have caused unnecessary trouble in timely collection.

Please, select Kimble for the new contract. The difference in price is well worth the better service and reliability that goes with the company.

Best regards,

Jake Stetler 1937 Wise Rd Green, 44720

330 283 6279

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:55 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: City of green trash service

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:54:23 AM

**To:** Business <kshelene26@gmail.com> **Subject:** Re: City of green trash service

Thank you for sharing your experience and thoughts.

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Business <kshelene26@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 11:04:39 AM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org <council@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: City of green trash service

Good morning. I understand that the city's trash contract is ending in the near future. I read that three bids were received and the city is considering change to Republic Waste Services. I would like to request that the city keeps our current trash service, Kimble. Kimble has always been easy to work with when I've had extra trash needing picked up, and they have an excellent recycling program. Republic is used where I work and in the past few years we have seen price increases, even though we are also in a contract, and their customer service has not been easy to work with. They also do not have a good recycling program compared to Kimble. I would be happy to pay a few extra dollars a quarter to keep our current recycling and trash services.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Karen Elliott 2542 Serenity Ln

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:53 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash Service

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:52:47 AM

To: aj <pockethitter@neo.rr.com>

Subject: Re: Trash Service

Thank you for sharing your experience and thoughts.

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: aj <pockethitter@neo.rr.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 10:42:46 AM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org <council@cityofgreen.org>; communications@cityofgreen.org <no-reply@onsolve.com>

Subject: Trash Service

Please do not change companies to Republic, just because they are a \$1 cheaper. Cheaper does not always mean better service.

Please stay with Kimble. Republic was not good to me when I had them in the past. Nothing but trouble. Kimble has been very accommodating to needs and quick to respond. I will gladly pay the extra \$1/month to stay with Kimble.

It is 100% understandable you have to get bids by law before selecting, but don't change.

Keep Kimble with the City of Green.

Thank you.



Virus-free. www.avg.com

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:52 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Keep Kimble

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 11:51:21 AM
To: Noelle Arbuthnot < narbuthnot88@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Keep Kimble

Thank you for sharing your thoughts.

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Noelle Arbuthnot <narbuthnot88@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 9:05:56 AM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org <council@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Keep Kimble

## To Whom it may concern:

As a citizen of Green and a taxpayer I would like to make my voice heard to KEEP KIMBLE as our waste management. Have had a great experience with them. They are consistent and reliable and my trash has always been picked up.

Thank you for your time.

With regards,

Noelle Arbuthnot Ward 1

From:

Mia Rohweder <erohweder@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, February 13, 2021 7:25 AM

To:

Nichole Baldinger

Subject:

General email to all of council

#### Good Day Nichole,

I was searching for a way, aside from copying each email individually, to email council. I was hoping and somewhat assuming that you probably have a distribution list. If so, is it possible to share these thoughts as they consider trash vendors?

Thank you in advance, Mia Rohweder

### Dear City of Green Council,

I have seen an article regarding The City of Green and consideration for trash vendors. I wanted to share as a consumer my experience with our current supplier and with Republic that serves much of Akron including my parents home. I also wish to share as a consumer what is important to me when it comes to trash but more so to recycling. I am going to speak backwards on my topics but these are the two areas I wish to share food for thought.

As a consumer and one who has lived abroad where the trash system is, frankly speaking, more regulated. The city provided a calendar where in different days they collected different items. Once per month was glass in the glass bin. Another day or about twice per month was paper recycling. Every week was what they called valorux which was cans, tetra packs, plastics et al. Then there was trash day weekly. We had a very small bin and our bin had a bar code on it. The trucks have a scale. They put the bin on the truck and as it is emptying the bin it reads the weight and bar code and we were charged ultimately by the weight of our true waste. Although a more regulated system, it forced you to get really good at recycling. Upon return some 10 years now, we have remained really good at recycling. Our recycling bin is full weekly and yet it is collected every other week. Our current company allows us to use the extra yellow open top square bins. We regularly use this for our cardboard, broken down. The best part of our current supplier is that we can use bags to put our recycled products into rather than have messy cans inside the home. This beyond all is the greatest convenience to me as a consumer. I don't have time to clean my indoor - kitchen recycling bin weekly because I am not allowed to use a recycling bag.

Now let me share my experience with Republic and Akron service. Although they pick up bins just like everyone else, their recycling options are limited and my parents bin is filthy from not being able to use bags and there are no options for extra recycling bins at will. The extra items that get placed outside a regular trash bin also can not just be placed there as the customer has to call and schedule for the 3 extra bill items that they wish to have next to their bin. I have recently liquidated the contents of my parents home and the trash process has been very inconvenient and limiting. Their services is never what I would choose to have at my home. As a consumer with a crazy busy life, I want the most convenient and easy trash provider. I don't want to "think" or "manage" our household waste or recycling.

Those are my thoughts as a consumer and from someone who has lived a whole different system. At the end of the day I wish we could have a pay what you waste system like we experienced in Luxembourg and yet I would tweak their system to be an easier recycling system and add the weigh the trash and pay based upon trash. So my system would be a hybrid of what we have now and the Luxembourg weight the can and pay for actual waste.

I hope you receive this in the context it is intended, to provide a perspective of a consumer who has experienced a few systems and one who does not want to have to think or be limited by her trash company.

I wish you the very best and hope you all stay safe. I also thank you as a resident for your continued dedication to the city. I know the work is never ending.

Best, Mia Rohweder 3302678205

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

From:

Desiree Dennis <dshundry@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 10:01 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Trash and recycle

I have been extremely happy with our trash and recycling service. I have many friends and family members in other areas with Republic Waste and there is always an issue with pickup, trash and their recycling doesn't have the same requirements we do. I hope you consider the service as you review our current service and not just cost.

Desiree Dennis

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 9:32 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger

Subject:

Fwd: Trash

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Clark DeVitis <cDeVitis@cityofgreen.org>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 9:28:27 PM
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Fwd: Trash

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Annette Lukes <annette-lukes@sbcglobal.net>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 7:39:15 PM **To:** Clark DeVitis <cDeVitis@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash

Keep Kimble!!! Sent from my iPad

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 9:24 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: trash co

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 9:23 PM

**To:** tzlynn1236 **Subject:** Re: trash co

Thank you for sharing. I will forward to council.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: tzlynn1236 <tzlynn1236@yahoo.com> Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 8:43:15 PM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org < council@cityofgreen.org >

Subject: trash co

Been a Green resident all my life. Please keep Kimble Co. for our trash service. We've had Republic in the past, service was not as good as what we have now.

Thanks Tracy Wilson Gansen Graybill Rd

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

From:

st p <thestevenpeterson@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 8:41 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org; Matt Shaughnessy

Subject:

For the love of God not republic services.

Why you you even accept a bid for the worst rated refuse company in the land. I consider looking at reviews and opinions of the products and services I use standard practice for most of Americans. The only reason someone would consider republic is if they were being paid to do so. I'll be speaking with my neighbors to see what we can do. Please not republic.

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 9:21 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger

Subject:

Fwd: Garbage company

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Clark DeVitis <cDeVitis@cityofgreen.org>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 9:19:55 PM
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Fwd: Garbage company

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: LynnAnn Sklack <psu84grad@att.net>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 6:55:56 PM
To: Clark DeVitis <cDeVitis@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Garbage company

Dear Mr. DeVitis

Please stay with Kimble garbage company!! I have never had issues with them and I am hearing nothing but complaints from people who have Republic.. all to save a \$1?

Thank you LynnAnn Sklack

From:

Nancy Wakefield <rosebud1963@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 7:38 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Changing trash haulers

Please keep Kimble, we have never had a problem with them. We have many friends in Barberton and they absolutely hate the service they receive from Republic. If Green citizens have need of another recycle bin they can easily rent another for a very reasonable fee. You know the saying, "If it ain't broke, don't fix it".

Thank you for your consideration,

Nancy Wakefield 4330 Brookview Ct.

Green

Sent from my iPad

From:

Betty Whytsell <bettyw751@aol.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 5:57 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Kimble

We are very happy with Kimble services for our trash service. I've had Republic before very inefficient, was happy when we switched to Kimble. It's not all about the money. It's more about the service.

Please reconsider. Betty Whytsell 300 Stoner rd Clinton, Oh 44216

Sent from my iPad

From:

Donna L. Smith <donnalsmithrn@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 6:12 PM

To:

Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject:

Trash pickup

Dear Green officers, I see from a post on Facebook that you're considering changing our company that we use for trash/garbage collection. I hope you will reconsider. All the people on the Facebook post were saying "please keep Kimble". I definitely am very pleased with Kimble and also want to keep Kimble. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Donna Smith donnalsmithrn@gmail.com

From:

Kate Breth <katebreth@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 4:07 PM

To: Cc: Nichole Baldinger Molly Kapeluck

Subject:

Trash service for Green

To whom it may concern,

I saw that council is considering changing the trash service to Republic. Why would the city be changing contractors? Just because they are \$1 lower? Lower pricing usually equals lower quality especially if their trucks keep breaking down. If I also read correctly, Republic doesn't recycle glass or paper. Can you please confirm this? For \$1 more I'd rather keep Kimble and be able to recycle glass and paper especially since there is no other place to do that.

Sincerely, Kate Breth

From:

Aaron Miller <aaron@greentownmotorcycleparts.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 8:31 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger

Subject:

Trash Service

Please consider remaining with Kimble for our trash service needs. If something needs to change (not sure what that is) please consult them and work it out. I have heard nothing but horror stories regarding Republic's service. I am very happy with my Kimble service as are my neighbors!

Keep up the great work.

Aaron Miller 3910 Greenfield Farms Dr Uniontown, OH 44685

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 3:51 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Please choose Kimble...

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 3:49:33 PM **To:** Dee Vecchione <deevecchione@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Please choose Kimble...

Thank you for sharing your comments. I will forward to council.

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Dee Vecchione <deevecchione@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 3:31:56 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Please choose Kimble...

To whom this may concern,

I recently learned that the Council will be deliberating over the City's trash service.

We have been very satisfied with the service provided by Kimble since we moved here in 2011. They have always been prompt and reliable.

I would gladly pay \$1 more per month and forego the two additional recycling pickups in order to maintain the quality of service that I am currently receiving.

Friends in communities that use Republic are not at all happy with their trash removal. They use older trucks that frequently break down causing disruptions in service. Republic also will only recycle plastic. I would prefer to remain with a company that also takes glass, cardboard and cans.

Please consider all of these issues at the next Council meeting and choose Kimble for the residents of Green.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Vecchione Willow Wood Way

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 3:12 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash pickup

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 3:10 PM

**To:** Harry and Linda Cox **Subject:** Re: Trash pickup

Thank you for sharing your comments. I will make sure all of council sees.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Harry and Linda Cox <westernfreak@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 3:08:46 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash pickup

Just read that you are thinking of changing our trash service from Kimble to Republic. We are petitioning that you DO NOT change. We have been extremely satisfied with Kimble's service and remember when Republic was our hauler a few years back, we were not pleased with their service. Please check the comments on your Facebook post about this subject.

Linda and Harry Cox Residents of The City of Green.

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:36 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Rocco Yeargin; cmeager@bmdllc.com; Dave France;

Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis; Valerie Wax Carr

Subject:

Fwd: Please keep Kimble

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Stephanie Bailey <sbailey65@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:29 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck

Subject: Re: Please keep Kimble

Thank you! My understanding is Kimble is also local vs republic that is national. Supporting small business is always good for our community!

On Fri, Feb 12, 2021, 2:23 PM Molly Kapeluck < <a href="mailto:mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org">mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org</a> wrote:

Thank you for sharing your comments I will share with council.

## Get <u>Outlook for iOS</u>

From: Stephanie Bailey <sbailey65@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:10:01 PM
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Please keep Kimble

I'm writing to you as a concerened Green citizen and would appreciate our voice being heard in regards to keeping Kimble. We have had nothing but trouble with Republic in the past.

The service from Kimble has been great over the years and I would hope not tossing them out over a small monetary difference would be all that is considered. Republics pricing starts out low and then ends up really high. This has been the experience of my family.

We also have had problems with trash all over the place with Republic. This has not been the case with Kimble.

Please keep Green clean.

Appreciate your consideration,

Thank you,

Stephanie Bailey 330-324-2442

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:35 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco Yeargin; Dave France;

Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash company.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 2:34:23 PM **To:** Melanie Gray <melanie77gray@icloud.com>

Subject: Re: Trash company.

Thanks for the feedback! I will share with council.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Melanie Gray <melanie77gray@icloud.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:23:46 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash company.

>

> We have been residents of green for ten years now and do not want to switch our service to republic. Kimble does a great job and I've heard nothing but negative about republic. Please keep Kimble!

>

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:34 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco Yeargin; Dave France;

Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Garbage services

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 2:33:11 PM **To:** Valerie <vtschwartz@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Garbage services

Thanks Valerie for your comments. I'll share with council.

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Valerie <vtschwartz@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:30:26 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Garbage services

## Dear City of Green:

We are happy with Kimble being our garbage company. Please do not change service companies back to Republic. Kimble is a better choice for this community.

If you could, we wouldn't mind weekly recycle pickup, but we would rather keep Kimble over having weekly recycle if that's what it came down to. Thank you!

Valerie Schwartz Silver Premier Consultant Perfectly Posh (330) 617-6689

 $\frac{https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sassybelleposh.com%2F\&data=04\%7C0\%7Cmkapeluck%40cityofgreen.org%7C7d8cdf7189344a5715b508d8cf84462b%7Ce9a7a1518e9a4450925806671bbc24b6%7C0%7C0%7C637487514311461132%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCJXVCl6Mn0%3D%7C2000&pcsdata=6C%2FxAHYR7kHv79QxPySXiURyzNnXa77oDqEYAubCL0c%3D&reserved=0$ 

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:26 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco Yeargin; Dave France;

Matt Shaughnessy; Richard Brandenburg; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash hauler

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 2:24:56 PM **To:** Monica Lillis < lillismonica@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: Trash hauler

Thank you for sharing your comments. I have forwarded with council.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Monica Lillis < lillismonica@yahoo.com> Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:17:05 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash hauler

Please, please, please do not switch our trash hauler to Republic!!!

We love Kimble! They do a great job and we've heard terrible stories, and had terrible service with Republic. Let the residents decide. We will gladly pay the extra \$1.

Thank you,

A proud bulldog and lifelong Green resident, Monica Lillis

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:22 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco Yeargin; Dave France;

Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash and recycle

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

**Sent:** Friday, February 12, 2021 2:20:52 PM **To:** Rick Kirtley <Rick@moldasap.com>

Subject: Re: Trash and recycle

Thank you for sharing your comments. I will forward to council.

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rick Kirtley <Rick@moldasap.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 12:32:42 PM
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash and recycle

Good Day, I just read an article (linked on Facebook) about switching from Kimble to Republic. Every comment I read in response to that Facebook post and saying the same thing. Stay with Kimble

I am writing today to reenforce that. We have had no issues with Kimble and had Republic at a previous home and had a lot of trouble. One of the big things that we noticed when we moved is that Kimble seems to take care of the cans and loose trash. With republic if something blew out of the can when they were dumping it they just drove away and left it to liter the yard and the community. Kimble doesn't do that stuff for the most part. Every once in awhile something gets away form them too but they seem to care about their jobs and do a great job.

I understand they are slightly cheaper but I would be glad to pay my extra dollar a month to keep a cleaner neighborhood. I will admit that our recycle bin gets full well before the 2 week period is over. Maybe the size of can could be switched out? I know there is an option to have two recycle cans for an extra charge btu I personally don't have the extra space in my garage for 3 cans but having 2 cans of equal size wouldn't be a problem. I'm sure all options were researched before recommending a change but that's a thought.

Not everything should be about the money. Kimble keeps our city, our neighborhoods, our parks, our streets, and yards cleaner by keeping all the trash/recycle in their trucks instead of blowing all over the road. I would recommend reading the post on the Facebook page "Green, Ohio: past present and future" a lot of good feedback there.

#### Thanks

Rick Kirtley Signature Mold and Fabrication 1986 Manchester Rd Akron, Ohio 44314

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 2:19 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco Yeargin; Dave France;

Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash service

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:17:51 PM

To: Rebekah Peterson < therebekah peterson@gmail.com >

Subject: Re: Trash service

Thank you for sharing. I will forward to council.

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rebekah Peterson < therebekah peterson@gmail.com >

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 11:58:38 AM
To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash service

Hello. My husband and I are residents in the city. We wanted to say we would prefer to stay with Kimble. I have nothing but problems with republic at my company in another city and they have a terrible reputation.

I'd gladly pay \$1 extra month to stay with Kimble, as much as the weekly recycling would be nice.

Thank you

Rebekah Peterson

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 7:37 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Trash

### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 7:36 PM

**To:** Michelle Gonzalez **Subject:** Re: Trash

Thank you for sharing. I will share with all of council.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Michelle Gonzalez <jgonzalez5253@att.net>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 5:24:58 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Trash

Hello! I had heard from some residents of Green that our trash service was going to be switched to Republic. I'm hoping that this is just a rumor. Kimble has been great and we had Republic before and didn't care for their service.

Thank you, Michelle Gonzalez

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 7:34 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; cjmeager@cityofgreen.org; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Kimble trash Service

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 7:33 PM

To: candie

Subject: Re: Kimble trash Service

Thank you for sharing. I will make sure each council member knows.

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: candie <candieujhazy@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 5:05:59 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Kimble trash Service

On behalf of my family and MANY other residents of Green, we ask that Kimble remain our Trash and recycle company. Please do not bring back Republic. PLEASE

Many thanks, Candie Ujhazy-Leipheimer

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From:

Molly Kapeluck

Sent:

Friday, February 12, 2021 7:32 PM

To:

Nichole Baldinger; Valerie Wax Carr; Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Rocco

Yeargin; Dave France; Richard Brandenburg; Matt Shaughnessy; Clark DeVitis

Subject:

Fwd: Switch of trash company

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 7:31:27 PM
To: Beth Hutfilz <br/>
Subject: Re: Switch of trash company

Thank you for sharing your concerns. I will make sure all council members get.

#### Get Outlook for iOS

From: Beth Hutfilz <bahutfilz@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 4:41:24 PM

To: Molly Kapeluck < mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Switch of trash company

Hello,

I'm writing to tell you that we are AGAINST switching our city trash provider to Republic.

I currently work for a small company and part of my job is setting up utilities for rental properties. Every property set up with Republic constantly has issues with missed pick ups, trash being spilled and not picked up, it's awful. Their customer service is also terrible, it's hard to get through to the correct person, and even then it's always a challenge to get things resolved.

Lastly, in other areas what is acceptable for recycling is very limited. While it may seem like a better service to have this weekly, if what they accept is more limited- we only produce more trash.

Please, please please! Keep Kimble!!

Beth Hutfilz

From:

Valerie Wolford

Sent:

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:36 AM

To:

cyndy

Cc: Subject: City Council RE: Kimble

Thank you for reaching out to the City of Green. I am sharing your email with our city council members. Valerie

From: cyndy <cyndycolley@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 11:49 AM

To: Valerie Wolford <communications@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Kimble

I have been very happy with Kimble services. I recently found out you want to switch to Republic. I wish we all could vote on this. I would like for you to keep Kimble as our trash and recycle service.

Are we allowed to choose our own service?

**Cyndy Colley** 

From:

Valerie Wolford

Sent:

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 8:08 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

FW: Trash Service

From: Kerry Janke <outlook\_8C59798CC7623785@outlook.com> On Behalf Of team1@35brix.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 6:12 PM

To: Valerie Wolford <communications@cityofgreen.org>; cmeager@bmdllc.com

Subject: Trash Service

Keep Kimble

I have dealt with both companies personally and in my business. Republic looks for anyway to under bid and then raise rates through fine print. Their service is inconsistent.

Have had Kimble personally here at my restaurant and at my home in Green and they do a great job.

Make the right decision,

Keep Kimble

Kerry Janke

Owner 35 Brix at Green